
Cabinet-in-Confidence

Subject: National Container Deposit Scheme 

Dear Sir/Madam,
I fully support a National Container Deposit Scheme.
The South Australian container deposit scheme operating successfully for over 30 years has increased container recycling over 80% and greatly reduced container litter.
The current level of recycling in the rest of Australia is significantly lower with higher rates of environmental rubbish and land fill.
Implementing a best practice container recycling system nationally will only cost half a cent a container with over all economic benefits while improving our environment.
I believe that most Australians will support and participate in a National Container Deposit Scheme.
I encourage your Government to stop doing studies and implement it.
Regards
Jasmine Wigley
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